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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 12:14 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 1:15 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Kelly Clancy 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
This abuse must stop . The constant barrage of increases and taxing of hard 
working residents of Ontario is unacceptable.    Ontario is becoming a 
province I no longer want to live in and it's where I have raised my family. 
   The lies and misleading information about the reductions in rates amounts to nothing more than a 
joke. As a rural customer I am strongly opposed to this increase. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




